

February 7, 2018

Dr. Christopher R.L. Blake President Middle Georgia State University 100 University Parkway Macon, GA 31206

Dear Dr. Blake:

Thank you for your letter of November 6, 2017, notifying the Commission of plans to offer the Bachelor of Science in Criminal Justice degree program completely online, effective January 2018. This is an existing approved program. The majority of the courses in the program have been offered online previously. The University was approved to offer distance education in January 2006.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Please note that once an institution is approved to offer electronically 50% or more of the credits in a program, no notification is necessary when any percentage of additional approved programs is offered online.

Best regards,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

KWS/JWS:efk

: Dr. Kevin Cantwell, Dean, Graduate Studies

Dr. Stephanie L. Kirschmann